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Professor William Foulkes heads the McGill Cancer Genetics Program, one of the best in the world.  
 
Professor Gustavo Turecki is the leader of research at the Douglas hospital, where our department has 
ground breaking research in psychiatric genetics. Professor Renee St-Arnaud heads a vigorous research 
ÕÎÉÔ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ 3ÈÒÉÎÅÒȭÓ (ÏÓÐÉÔÁÌ ×ÉÔÈ ÌÏÎÇÓÔÁÎÄÉÎÇ ÔÉÅÓ to our department.  
 
Professor Nada Jabado and I, Professor Eric Shoubridge are co-chairs as the heads of the Medical Genetics 
and Genomics Axis of the MUHC Research Institute. This axis came out on top of the recent review of the 
MUHC-RI by the FRQS. It uses its limited funds to support principally the academic activities of the 
graduate students in the department, most notably their research days.  
 
The Department of Human Genetics has an excellent administrative staff, a vibrant webpage, and an 
excellent weekly newsletter. 



 
Accomplishments, Challenges and Opportunities 
  
When I took over as chair in mid-2013, I identified one issue that needed to be addressed immediately. 
Some of our junior faculty members were in desperate need of an assigned mentor for advice on teaching, 
grant writing and preparation for eventual applications for consideration for tenure. This was easy to 
solve, and now all have assigned mentors. Some of these faculty members needed new teaching 
opportunities, and we are now developing an extremely strong graduate course offering in 
statistical/epidemiological/population genetics and bioinformatics. In my view this is an essential 
development if we are to remain at the forefront of new genetic technologies and retain the ability to 
attract the best graduate students.  
  
I also thought that the academic department needed a focus for academic activities, apart from the 
research days organized by the graduate students, so in 2014, we will have a formal seminar series, 
designed to expose our faculty and graduate students to accomplished geneticists at the forefront of the 
field from around the world.  
 
We were successful in recruiting Vahab Soleimani, a very accomplished stem cell biologist, who trained 
with Professor Michael Rudnicki at the University of Ottawa, to the LDI. He has been given a Tier II CRC 
slot. Professor Luda Diatchenko, a CERC chair in the Genetics of Pain also joined McGill and is an associate 
member of our D



 
Links 

 
Below you will find the university website links to the 2013 Departmental Listing of Academics in the 
Department of Human Genetics, Research and Publications, Presentations, Honors & Awards, 
Abstracts/Presentation and Invited Talks. 
 
 
Faculty Listing 

/humangenetics/files/humangenetics/human_genetics_faculty_listing_2013_1.pdf
/humangenetics/files/humangenetics/human_genetics_grants_2013_2.pdf
/humangenetics/files/humangenetics/human_genetics_publication_-_chapters_-_articles_2013.pdf
/humangenetics/files/humangenetics/human_genetics_publication_-_chapters_-_articles_2013.pdf
/humangenetics/files/humangenetics/human_genetics_abstracts_-_presentations_-_invited_talks_2013.pdf
/humangenetics/files/humangenetics/human_genetics_abstracts_-_presentations_-_invited_talks_2013.pdf
/humangenetics/files/humangenetics/human_genetics_honors_awards_2013.pdf

